Bridging the
Communication Between
Schools and Families

Join Superintendent Arntzen for a
community, and legislative conversation in
preparation for Montana's 68th Legislative

Session.

WHEN: Monday, December 19, 2022 at 4:30 PM - 6:00 PM

WHERE: Heritage Hall at Great Falls College (use North
Entrance) 2100 16th Ave South, Great Falls, MT

WHO: Superintendent Arntzen, Parents, School Leaders,
and Legislators
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